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              23/05/23 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are really proud of how the Year 6 pupils have worked this year and we want to be able to do 
something special for them to celebrate their time at Broowmood. Due to the size of our Year 6, 88 pupils, 
we will have to work in a slightly different way compared to previous years. 
 
During the day, on Monday 24th July, we will be having a special assembly for each Year 6 class to which 
parents/carers are invited. We will be able to accommodate two adults per child. Refreshments will be 
available and your children will have the opportunity to perform and share their memories of Broomwood. 
Each class will have a different allocated time. Please see as follows: 
 
9.30- 10.45- Mrs Cannon’s class 
11.15-12.30- Miss Alleyne’s class 
1.30-2.45- Miss Bolchover’s class 
 
During the evening, from 5.30- 7.30, your child will be invited to a Broomwood Ball. This is an opportunity 
for your child to dress up and enjoy time with other pupils from Year 6. The children will have a disco, 
pizza, ice-cream and games. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Dr. Louise Owen 
 
 


